
JAMES ROBERT LOWE

I am so sorry for the loss of this great guy! Wendake Beach will truly miss him. He has been a great family friend and the best friend to
Peter Beacock, who will truly miss him. My thoughts and prayers go out to Dave and his nieces and nephew!

Kathy Boles (Beacock)
October 29, 2015


